
Your negotiating team met with the employer on November 28 and 29 
to continue negotiations. Both days were very productive, and we are 
almost completely done non-monetary articles. This is the first collective 
agreement for Chartwell Wescott in Windermere, Edmonton.

Our next meeting with the employer is on December 7 and we expect to 
wrap up non-monetary items then. We’ll be in a good position to move into 
negotiations on monetary items in the new year. 

As always, if you have questions, concerns or comments, please contact a 
member of the negotiating team. 
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